
Comments by the United States of America on the report of the Gothenburg Protocol Review 
 
 
We have only editorial comments to raise, as the substantive U.S. comments were addressed in the 
current draft. These include: 

• The PM2.5 notation should be standardized throughout (there are some references to PM2.5) 
• The NOx notation should be standardized throughout (there are some references to NOx) 
• Paragraph 74 is missing an “and” between Canada and the United States of America at the 

end of the last sentence. 
 


